Wheeler, Denise

From: ‘ Ted Page [teddypage@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 03, 2013 10:36 AM

To: NRB - Comments

Subject: - Comment on land use panel v Mark and Julie Pernokas
Hi,

My name is Ted Page, and I am one of the owners of Willoughby Farm, with lakefront land on the eastern shore
of Lake Willoughby. My family and I have been seeing the changes to the Pernokas property for the past few
years with growing concern. Frankly, it used to be really beautiful — one of the real gems on Lake Willoughby.
Now it basically it looks like hell. :

All of us are caretakers of the land around the lake and we need to be respectful of the place and our neighbors.I
hope that moving forward that the property owners will work with the state to restore the property in a way that
is mindful of the state laws, but — more important — mindful of others who enjoy Lake Willoughby and its
amazing natural beauty.

Sincerely,

Ted Page




